
  

      Woman’s Club of arroyo Grande         
fun, friends and Community Service 

January Luncheon   -  Jan  11th, 12 noon 

Ladies!   Get ready to enjoy an Italian-themed catered 

luncheon —complete with Lasagna, garlic bread, salad 

and Tiramisu.  Our program should be a lively interac-

tion between our members as Suzy has a game 

planned that is designed to help us get to know each 

other better!  Start off the new year by bringing a po-

tential member to enjoy the festivities!  See you there! 

 mESSAGE FROM OUR PRESiDENT 

Dear Friends, 

After our last meeting, I certainly felt in the Christmas spirit!  The tea was lovely, 

and it was great to see so many of you, and again, have some new guests join 

us.  I kept humming holiday carols over and over in my mind.  I'd like to thank our 

members who brought toys for Santa Cop, and food for the 5-Cities Christian 

Women's food bank...you were very generous. 

  

Now, we look forward to 2013.  I'm hoping that we can move forward with the city in updating our 

clubhouse kitchen.  It is one of my priorities, although I know it will take some time for getting esti-

mates and approval by the city council.  My goal is to get together with other organizations who 

use the kitchen to pitch in with us in getting it all done. 

  

As we move into the new year, we will look forward to our next big fund raiser, Bingo.  Please think 

about offering your help to Caroline Blewitt and Rose Scalzo.  It's always been a fun event, and 

when you take part in the planning and set up, it has it's own reward to each of us! 

  

To all of our members, enjoy a very Happy and Healthy New Year!    -  Mary 

JAN 2013 

 

Volunteer Opportunity  

Carly Fox from the Long Term 
Care Ombudsman Program of 
SLO County is seeking advo-
cates for residents of nursing 
and residential care facilities 
within our county.  Volunteers 
make weekly visits to care facili-
ties, meet with residents, and 
work with staff to ensure the  
residents are receiving proper 
care.  Free training will be pro-
vided to volunteers on January 
29, 2013 from 10am-12 noon.  If 
you are interested in becoming a 
volunteer , you can contact Carly   

805-785-0132 or                    

CFLTCOMB17@kcbx.net 

Iõll be there!   Enclosed is $12.00 for my January 11th-

Luncheon Reservation for :   

Name_____________________________________ 

Mail to:   Ellen Bavaro  832 Jennings,                                    

.                Arroyo Grande  CA 93420       

                                                                                                                 

Due by :  January 7th 
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            new Additions/changes*    

!ÍÂÅÒ 4ÏÄÄ       Ϋέίί γÔÈ 3ÔÒÅÅÔ ȟ ,ÏÓ /ÓÏÓ #! γέήΪά  βΪίȢίίΪ-ήέαέ    ÒÕÍÐÌÅÔÅÁÓÅÒάΪΊÇÍÁÉÌȢÃÏÍ 

#ÁÒÌÅÎÅ ,ÅÇÁÕÌÔ   ίήα ,ÁÄÅÒÁ 0ÌÁÃÅȟ !ÒÒÏÙÏ 'ÒÁÎÄÅ  #! γέήάΪ  βΪίȢαήβ-έάβΰ  ÒÏÎÌÅÇÁÕÌÔΊÃÈÁÒÔÅÒȢÎÅÔ 

$ÁÇÍÁÒ "ÁÕÍÁÎÎ  ίΫά 0ÌÁÔÉÎÏ ,ÁÎÅȟ !ÒÒÏÙÏ 'ÒÁÎÄÅȟ #Á γέήάΪ    βΪίȢβΪΫ-ΰΫΪή   

!ÒÌÅÎÅ 2Ï×ÁÎȟ άάΰ 3 !ÌÐÉÎÅȟ !ÒÒÏÙÏ 'ÒÁÎÄÅȟ #! γέήάΪ      βΪίȢήβγ-ίΪγγ   

Itôs that time of year againðthe 

start of scholarship recruitment by 

our new scholarship chairperson, 

Judi Boudreau and her committee:  Pat Ehring, 

Bettie Gates, Joyce House, and Cindy More-

no.  Judi will be contacting counselors at the 3 

high schools to update our scholarship infor-

mation, collect applications, and meet with the 

committee members to make what is a difficult 

but rewarding selection.  This year again we 

will be sponsoring a Cuesta Nursing re-entry 

student and at least one student to receive a 

ñsustainingò scholarship funded by the Clifford 

& Janet Johnson bequest.   

BINGO bingo bingo  

òWomanõs Club of Arroyo Grande: 75 and Going Strongó   

Caroline Blewitt and Rose Scalzo have teamed up to provide members and friends with another   

opportunity to raise money for our favorite charities and scholarships, and to have fun in the pro-

cess.  The upcoming BINGO event will be held on Saturday, February 16th.  Not able to be there?  

No problem.  The ticket price of $20 will make you eligible for the many door prizes, even if you are 

not present!  We need to sell 160 tickets to fill the building and are still in 

need of food donations and door prizes.  Please call Caroline (481-5760) or 

Rose (474-9917) to find out how you can help make this fundraiser a huge 

success.   

*Please Update  your Membership Directory      

Laura Ringo passed away suddenly in 

mid-November..   President Mary says 

she   remembers how happy Laura was 

to be a part of the Harvest Festival and 

she saw her enjoying the November 

meeting.   Her smiling face will be sorely missed by 

all.  A card was sent to her daughter, Lynn Hanson, 

expressing our heartfelt sympathy for her loss. 

A special òThank Youó to our members who 
are bringing guests to Womanõs Club meet-
ings.  We had 9 guests at the December 
meeting, all of whom enjoyed the music 
and festive atmosphere!  

 

             Clubhouse news        

                You may not have noticed due to our lovely décor at the December meeting, but     
we have 20 new tables.  Mary and Loretta took 20 coupons to Bed Bath and Beyond and 
got 20% off each one!  Other upcoming changes:  We are currently getting bids for kitchen 
upgrades (flooring, cabinets) so you may be seeing some great changes in the kitchen too!  

http://fhs.findlaycityschools.org/senior/scholarship.png
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New infor-

mation or 

changes to  re-

port?  

Please  notify Cindy 

Moreno (441-5803) or 

Mary Carson (473-

5801) of any correc-

tions or changes.  We 

will post corrections 

and changes in the 

newsletter so you can 

make changes. 

Mark your calendars  

1st Wednesday  10:30   Board meeting  

2nd Friday  12 noon  Luncheon 

Feb 16, 2013            Bingo!  

Apr 20 , 2013           Fashion Show  

    New members  

7Å ÁÒÅ ÓÏ ÅØÃÉÔÅÄ ÔÏ ÁÄÄ σ ÎÅ× ÍÅÍÂÅÒÓ  

!ÍÂÅÒ 4ÏÄÄ ÉÓ Á ÄÅÎÔÁÌ ÈÙÇÉÅÎÉÓÔ 

ÉÎ !ÒÒÏÙÏ 'ÒÁÎÄÅ ÁÎÄ ÌÉÖÅÓ ÉÎ 

,ÏÓ /ÓÏÓȢ   

#ÁÒÌÅÅÎ ,ÅÇÁÕÌÔ ÉÓ ÏÎÅ ÏÆ ÏÕÒ ÎÅ× ÃÁÔÅÒȤ

ÅÒÓ ÆÏÒ ÔÈÅ 7ÏÍÁÎȭÓ #ÌÕÂ ÁÎÄ 

×ÏÒËÓ ÁÔ !ÖÉÌÁ 6ÁÌÌÅÙ "ÁÒÎ ÂÁËȤ

ÉÎÇ ÄÅÌÉÃÉÏÕÓ Ó×ÅÅÔÓ ÁÎÄ ÆÕÄÇÅȦ  

$ÁÇÍÁÒ "ÁÕÍÁÎÎȟ ÏÕÒ ÏÔÈÅÒ 

ÎÅ× ÃÁÔÅÒÅÒ ÌÉÖÅÓ ÉÎ !ÒÒÏÙÏ 

'ÒÁÎÄÅȢ  3ÈÅ ÔÏÏ ÈÁÓ Á ×ÅÁÌÔÈ ÏÆ 

ÅØÐÅÒÉÅÎÃÅ ×ÉÔÈ ÂÁËÉÎÇ ×ÈÉÃÈ 

×Å ÇÅÔ ÔÏ ÅÎÊÏÙ ÅÁÃÈ ÍÏÎÔÈȢ  

0ÌÅÁÓÅ ÇÉÖÅ ÔÈÅÍ Á ÇÒÅÁÔ ×ÅÌÃÏÍÅȦ 

NEW MEMBER COFFEE  

Are you a new member?  

Charlie Hanna will be 

hosting a New Member 

Coffee in her home in 

Grover Beach on Tuesday, 

April 2, 2013 at 11:00 am.  

This is a great opportunity 

to find out about the  his-

tory of the Womanõs Club, 

our mission, and the fun 

and fundraising activities 

for members. It is also a 

great way to meet other 

members. Please mark 

your calendars for this fun 

and informative event. 

The December Meeting 

was festive and fun, with 

everyone  enjoying the 

Christmas music and great  

food. Our 50/50 winner 

was Tink  Landers taking 

away $109.   



4 

 

 

 

SUNSHINE  

Our Sunshine Lady, Freddie 

Newman sent  cards to Toni 

Loayza, Jackie Thomas, 

Mary Lou Ross, and Mary 

Ricker in acknowledgment 

of recent illnesses and urg-

ing them all to get well 

soon.   

 

January 

    2013 

Group News                     

ART:  Mondays, 10 a.m. until mid-afternoon.  Bring your art sup-

plies & a sack lunch.  All levels welcome.  Contact: Carol Browne, 473

-9499 .    

HAND & FOOT CANASTA #1:  11 a.m. , third Wednesday of the 

month.  Light refreshments are provided, bring own drink.  Call 

Gretchen Weckstein:  473-1366 .  We need new players & we will 

teach you how to play! 

HAND & FOOT CANASTA #2:   11 a.m., fourth Wednesday of 

the month.  Bring sack lunch and drink  Contact:  Sherry Heading-

ton:  489-0843 

CRAFTS:  9:30 a.m. third & fourth Wednesdays.  Contact:  Snooks 

Powers,  356-4741    

OUT & ABOUT:  We are looking for ideas for future “Out and 

About” activities.  Have an idea or want to sponsor an outing?     

Contact a Board Member! 

DO YOU HAVE NEWS?   Would you like to submit 

an article? Please call or email your news to put in the 

bulletin by the 15th of the month to Cindy Moreno, Editor   

441-5803 or cmoreno595@hotmail.com  


